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Dear Residents, Families and Friends,
We have encouraging news and activity updates to share about The Carrington!

COVID TEST RESULTS
*No active resident or staff cases*

- All staff, AL and MC residents’ results received were negative for tests conducted
7/9-7/10.

- Per IDPH guidance, we will continue testing our staff with the next round
scheduled for 7/22-7/23.

ACTIVITY UPDATES
*We continue to restrict common areas and programs to residents only. Masks
and social distancing required.*

- Starting 7/27 we will resume small group activities in the Fitness Room Monday-
Friday at 10am and 3pm. Wednesday at 10am will offer two options- our popular
Walking Club (outdoors weather permitting) and a Pool activity.

- Baseball is back! We may not be able to visit the Friendly Confines but will
stream Cubs games in multiple common areas for residents to enjoy in small
groups. Seating will be distanced, and please keep the peanuts and Crackerjack
at home so you can wear your mask while enjoying the game. Please see
Concierge for details and to RSVP for Opening Day.

- We are excited to announce our new Bridge Program- a dedicated open
neighborhood in Assisted Living with memory loss support activities. More
information is available on our website under the Memory Care link.

- Speaking of our website, check out our new online content including resident
and family testimonials at www.thecarrington.com. You can visit our Facebook
page and Instagram accounts by clicking the links on our homepage. *Note some
pictures are pre-COVID. We all wear masks every day @*

SOCIAL VISITS
*AL & MC areas are restricted to essential visitors only. IL residents may have a
designated family member visit in their apartment with masks on.*

Our Life Enrichment Team understands the importance of providing AL & MC
residents opportunities to socialize in small groups. To increase our activities, we are
adjusting outdoor meetings in our covered patio area to Wednesdays, Fridays, and
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Sundays between 1:30 and 3:30pm. This will apply to all visits scheduled after 8/1. We
ask guests to refrain from eating during visits so masks are worn at all times. Please
email ALMCquestions@thecarrington.com to schedule a visit.

NEW RESIDENTS
*For the safety of our community, The Carrington requires future move-ins to provide
negative test results prior to physical move in addition to a quarantine period.*

- We continue to follow the guidance of the CDC, IDPH and our Medical team
because the safety of our residents and staff is our top priority.

- We are offering community visits with the opportunity to move-in.

- Recognizing that our residents can share their experience with friends and
family, we have a referral credit program available for a limited time. Please
contact a member of our Marketing Team for details.

Please email residentquestions@thecarrington.com for general questions or
comments. For department specific inquiries, please call 847-973-6262 and ask the
Concierge to connect you to the appropriate extension. For COVID-related questions, |
am available at 773-503-6852 or tom@thecarrington.com.

Thomas W. Whitaker, Jr. MBA
Acting Executive Director
The Carrington at Lincolnwood
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